LETTERHEAD
DATE
Laura Baker, Resource Development Director
State Employees Combined Campaign
PO Box 196
Durham NC 27702
Dear Ms. Baker:

This letter accompanies our completed application and requests inclusion in the 2024 State Employees Combined Campaign.  The enclosed application is complete and includes all necessary attachments and certifications to assure compliance with the campaigns regulations which are defined in the NC Administrative Code at Title 1, Chapter 35, .0202(d).

We look forward to a positive review of our application for the 2024 campaign and will be glad to provide additional information and clarification where necessary.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

BOARD DIRECTOR NAME AND SIGNATURE
